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August 23, 2021 

RE: Notice of Order Revising July 2021 Forecast Supply and Amendment to Ground 
Water Rights Curtailment List-Surface Water Coalition Delivery Call 

Dear Water Right Holder, 

You are receiving this letter because, according to the records of the Idaho Department of 
Water Resources ("Department"), you are the holder of one or more ground water rights that 
were subject to the Department's Final Order Curtailing Ground Water Rights Junior to June 
14, 1977 ("Second Curtailment Order"), issued August 4, 2021. 

On August 23, 2021, the Department issued the Order Revising 2021 Forecast Supply 
(Methodology Steps 7-8) ("August Forecast Supply Order"), which accompanies this letter. The 
Step 7 revised demand shortfall (DS) prediction was smaller than the previous July Forecast 
Supply Order DS, and, therefore, the Department was required to adjust the curtailment priority 
date cutoff. 

The new curtailment date is January 21, 1979. Because January 21, 1979, is junior to the 
July Forecast Supply Order curtailment date of June 24, 1977, previously curtailed ground 
water rights owned by you, but senior to January 21, 1979, are no longer subject to the Second 
Curtailment Order. Attachment A to the August Forecast Supply Order sets forth the specific 
ground water right holders and numbers no longer subject to curtailment. 

Information regarding the ongoing status of the curtailment may be found at: 
https://idwr.idaho.gov/Jegal-actions/delivery-call-actions/S WC/. If you have questions 
concerning this notice, please contact the Department's State Office in Boise at 208-287-4800, or 
the watermasters for the water districts within the ESP A ACGWS who regulate ground water. 

Mat Weaver 
Deputy Director 


